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12th January 2017

Dear Parents,

We are currently updating our school website and will begin to use Twitter to promote and keep you informed of our educational visits and activities.
Whilst we have a form, which you complete in September each year, we thought it would be prudent to update our information based on these new initiatives.  Please complete the form below regarding pictures (always without names) on Twitter and the school website.
Kind regards

Teresa Bosley
Headteacher

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_______________________________________________________________________

I give / do not give permission for _______________________ (child’s name) photograph to appear on Twitter and the school website.  I know my child will not be named.
Date: _________________________

Signed: _______________________________________ (Parent)
Thurvaston Road, Marston Montgomery, Ashbourne, Derbyshire, DE6 2FF

e-mail info@marstonmontgomery.derbyshire.sch.uk 

web site www.marstonmontgomery.derbyshire.uk
Telephone: 01889 590 373

Our school is sponsored by St. Giles’ Church and The Woodroffe Benton Trust
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